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These so called “ag-gag” laws you are proposing are ridiculous. If animals were protected with
stronger anti-cruelty laws and transparency in the animal agriculture industry there would be no
need for any whistleblowers or activists to expose the barbaric and systemic abuse of animals.
Instead of wasting taxpayers money on those protecting those that commit these atrocities, spend it

protecting the animals that need it. Shame on you for putting profits before the well-being of these
animals that are dependent on us.



